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OPAL Updates this monthOPAL Updates this month
We have now introduced  the larger loose parts onto the field.
These are tyres, cable drums, barrels, pallets and crates.  We
have seen some amazing instances of creative play, teamwork
and skill. 
We continue to hold play assemblies when we introduce new
things to play with, so all children know how to be safe and
how to invent games. We also have introduced scooters and
skateboards.
 

Welly WalkWelly Walk
A huge thank you to everyone

who has contributed to our
sponsored welly walk. Between
online contributions and cash

donations we have just made our
£2000 target Thank you so

much. Your contributions will help
us with our next phase.  

MoneyMoney  raisedraised

Thank you to the OPAL playrangers for giving up their time to help.Thank you to the OPAL playrangers for giving up their time to help.
We will be looking to add to our team next year .We will be looking to add to our team next year .

OPAL Play Rangers:OPAL Play Rangers:

We are always on the look out for
more donations. 

Any unwanted toys or larger
loose parts are always gratefully

received. As you can imagine
many toys do end up in our toy

hospital!  

As part of OPAL we want the children to

be able to play on the school field all year

round. Therefore, can all children bring a

named pair of wellies into school with

them at the start of the new term. 

WelliesWellies

Great news- we think we have hit the

£2000 target. Thank you so much to

everyone who contributed either on line

or in cash. We are so grateful.  

DonationsDonations
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Picture Gallery: Welly WalkPicture Gallery: Welly Walk
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Picture GalleryPicture Gallery  

Water and shade stop

Wellies needed!


